KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

KNC/2014 MARCH 26, 2014

NOTICE

Classes will remain suspended only in Kamala Nehru College

on the 29/03/2014, 3¢/03/2014 and 01/04/2014. This is purely due

to acquisition of College premises by the Election Commission of

India. Classes will resume on the 2rd April, 2014. It is reiterated

that this notice is applicable only to Kamala Nehru College.
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RINCIPAL

To be placed on:
1. Students Notice Board
2. Staff Notice Board
3. College Website




